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December 14, 2018 

Charlie Governali 

King County Department of Natural 

Resources and Parks 

600 South Jackson St Ste. 600 

Seattle, WA 98104 

Re: Approval of Application Dated Dec. 7, 2018 

Dear Charlie, 

I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your Application dated Dec. 7, 

2018 for the 2018 Land Conservation Initiative Preservation Project, no. 001.2018. 

Very truly yours, 

Mark McPherson 


